New River Chapter
An Affiliate of the

Presents This

Certificate of Appreciation

to
Hole Lotta Donuts

in grateful appreciation to Butch Phillips, Owner, for his community involvement and generous
support to the New River Chapter and our 1st "BOTM" (Breakfast on the Mountain)

September 22, 2020 Steve Tucker, LCDR, USN, Ret,

Date President




